
NOTICE 

TO: 	ALL LEGAL PRACTITIONERS AND THE GENERAL 
PUBLIC 

SUBJECT: 	INTRODUCTION OF PRINCIPAL REGISTRY 
HOTLINE NUMBER 

In order to make the record retrieval system efficient, it is encouraged that 

Legal Practitioners and parties with business before the Principal Registry 

send a Short Message System (SMS) to the MTN number 0966 222224 a day 

before they come to file documents at the Principal Registry. 

It is recommended that such a message be sent before 15:00 hours, which is 

the time the Registry closes for preparation of business for the following day. 

This is a pilot for the Principal Registry 

Registries later. 
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